
Jeanne Clery Act 

 

Students, Faculty, Staff, and Visitors: 

 

In compliance with the Clery Act, Kent State Salem’s 

Safety and Security Report and crime log are available, 

upon request, at the front reception desk.  The Safety 

and Security Report is also available on our campus’ 

security web page:  

https://www.kent.edu/columbiana/campus-safety 

 

For further assistance, please contact the security 

department or our administrative offices. 

http://clerycenter.org/summary-jeanne-clery-act
https://www.kent.edu/columbiana/campus-safety

